

Dear Friends of Nazarene Education in Africa,

The need for prayer is great for civil unrest in Mozambique and for faculty serving without pay in other countries, too.

Thank you for praying and reading the newsletter that follows.

Hope you have a blessed Thanksgiving.

In Christ, Margaret Scott



Friends.

I'm sure you've noticed. It's the season of gifting. The bids around us are invasive and desensitizing: pitches and pleas, discounts and dollars, truth and fantasies. Everyone wants our money!

The year 2024 will end in 37 days (God willing). What will He lead each of us to do in those 37 days? Will we allow Him to make significance the guide for our choices?

Many of us North Americans who have been to Africa have discovered something wonderful - that our dollars stretch to new significance when we invest there in Nazarene education projects.

The harvest is white in Africa and the workers have needs:

- Scholarships for faculty in Angola, Cape Verde, South Africa.
 \$50 x 200
- 2. Roof for a church in Mozambique. \$100 x 25
- 3. Travel costs for two to China for a conference. \$\$1,627.71
- Equipment for science courses in Kenya and eSwatini. \$20 x
 10

Any amount you may give will go a long way. Remember - the dollars stretch!







Donating through EDUF is easier than ever via our new account on PayPal. This QR code directly accesses our account where you can give securely.



As always giving through the website link or by a paper check to Mrs. Lauralee Nothstine, 2412 Wildflower Cove, Mishawaka, IN 46545.

Thank you for even thinking about giving.

May the Lord bless you week of Thanksgiving,

In Christ,

Margaret Scott



View email in browser

Education Development United Fellowship · 1016 - 4th Ave SW · Puyallup, WA 98371 · USA <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe</u>

